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Fall 2013
Dear Friend in the Nursery Industry,

The team at Harmony Road Nursery is hoping that you have had a very prosperous 2013 season. We have had the great privilege of serving some of you and your happiness with our product makes us feel that our commitment to quality and service is paying us in spades.
We have been quietly adding size to the stock and this year’s availability has many items in the 6-7’ and 8-10’ size. We continue to containerize all the material we sell and have been setting large root balls into large containers. 
Attached is our 2014 nursery stock offering. Our website, harmonyroadnursery.com is up and running and the pictures you see there have been taken recently and represent the stock we will be selling in 2014. 
We are offering an additional discount on all items for orders that we receive before the 31st of October. (See attached availability)
Please feel free to call on us for any additional pictures or descriptions you may need. We will be calling you to follow up this email in the next few weeks.

We look forward to speaking with you and wish you a very successful fall selling season.

Best wishes,

The Harmony Road Nursery Team

